
taught spellings and will receive the 

spellings that they have been learn-

ing  via Purple Mash - they will be 

encouraged to share these at home 

with you.  

MATHEMATICS  Once again we 

will be providing maths curriculum 

which will revisit and embed prior 

learning as well introducing new 

concepts. This will ensure that close 

any gaps in your child’s understand-

ing. We will look in detail  at …Place 

value, addition, subtraction, multipli-

cation, division, fractions and Geom-

etry—position and direction ...Phew!  

If you have any questions at all 

please ask. 

What an exciting year ahead we 

have together! I am really looking 

forward to teaching you in your 

final year at Primary School. 

This year is all about getting 

academically, independently and 

socially ready for the next step in 

your learning—Secondary 

School. In the first term your 

parents will select with you the 

best places for you and in school 

we try to get you as ready as 

possible for that next step. 

Independence is a big feature of 

this year you will receive home-

work every night (about 30 mins) 

and I hope you will read and 

learn your spellings as well. This 

homework will reinforce the work 

which we do in class and will 

enable you to achieve your best. 

These time management skills 

will help at Secondary School.  

ENGLISH - READ, READ 

READ. Even at Y6 it is important 

that your child reads every night,  

and to you at least once a week. 

Your child will read regularly to 

an adult in school where we will 

focus on their fluency, under-

standing and vocabulary devel-

opment. We will develop our 

comprehension and writing skills 

in school please see the website 

overview for more information. 

SPELLING The children will be 

RE, SCIENCE, GEOGRAPHY, 

HISTORY, ART, DT, PSHE, 

COMPUTING & PE  

For more information on what we 

are studying in these subjects 

please visit the school website 

and check the Y6 Autumn 1 

overview. Your child will bring 

home a knowledge organizer 

which will be packed full of infor-

mation and vocabulary to help 

you help them with their learning. 

PE 

This year we have the benefit of 

extra sports funding from the 

government. Year Six will have 

PE each Friday afternoon  and in 

the autumn term this will be out-

door invasion games  then indoor 

athletics 

WATER - children should have a 

‘sports-cap’ type bottle in school.           

TIMES TABLES –  Y6 Please learn 

them they are ESSENTIAL!!!!!!!! 

ROBINWOOD  

Monday 6th Nov - Wed 8th Nov  

We will have a meeting this term to 

answer any questions and handout 

information. 

 

Parents and Children  

Welcome to Year Six! 

H O M E W O R K  

S C H E D U L E  -  

MONDAY -  

MATHS & 

SPELLINGS 

TUESDAY -  

MATHS 

WEDNESDAY - 

SCIENCE 

 

THURSDAY - 

GRAMMAR  

 

 

FRIDAY -  

ENGLISH  

COMPREHEN-

SION   

Year Six Autumn 

 

S E P T E M B E R —

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 3  

PE DAY  - FRIDAY - 

come to school in 

your kit. School 

polo shirt, sweat-

shirt with navy jog-

ging bottoms or 

shorts and trainers 

SPELLINGS WILL 

BE SET ON THE 

PURPLE MASH 

LEARNING PLAT-

FORM 

 

 

We look forward to the new term with you, should you have any questions please do not  
hesitate to ask.  - Mr.Cross  

http://www.jackeeholder.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/10/Autumn-leaves-autumn-on-tree.jpg

